                                     MALDEN PUBLIC SCHOOLS
                             EARLY LEARNING CENTER

PERMISSION TO TAKE CLASSROOM WALKING TRIPS
Dear Parents/Guardians:

Your child’s class will be taking short walks throughout the school year (e.g., walking around the neighborhood to look for fallen leaves, acorns, etc.).  Parental permission is required in order to take children off of the school grounds.  Please sign and indicate the date on the lines below, as well as check off the option of your choice.  Thank you. 

______
I give my permission for my child __________________________ to 



participate in short classroom walks throughout the school year. 

______
I do not give my permission for my child ____________________ to



participate in short classroom walks throughout the school year.

Parent/Guardian Signature: ___________________________
Date: ____________

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

PERMISSION to VIDEOTAPE AND to PHOTOGRAPH
We also need your permission to take, display, and use photographs or videos of your child and/or his/her class for public relations purposes (e.g., newspapers, flyers, brochures, etc.).  Again please sign and date below, checking off the option of your choice.

______
I give my permission to take, display, and/or use photographs or videos of 



my child for public relations purposes.  

______
I do not give my permission to take, display, and/or use photographs or 



videos of my child for public relations purposes.

Parent/Guardian Signature: ____________________________
Date: _____________

